
Long-Term Facilities Planning

The School District of Reedsburg is focused on creating innovative facilities with modern learning
environments that will support rigorous academic programs and career pathways for ALL
students. The aim of long-term facilities planning is to map out, over time, how existing facilities
can best be adapted to support future educational programming, which aging buildings should be
considered for replacement, and when deferred maintenance needs should be addressed.

Key Takeaways from February 1, 2023, Board Workshop

● The Board is grounded in strategic work and committed to community engagement throughout the
long-term facility planning process.

● Our community asked for this work regarding responsible management of our facilities.

● The information sessions are the first steps in ongoing community engagement.

● The Board should use their individual connections/networks/advocates to assist in promoting the
information sessions.

● The Board understands its role in the information sessions - observe and actively listen.

● The presentation to the community is critical to address preconceived notions while sharing what
matters most in a simplified manner—careful use of language and words that speak neutrally and
factually as possible.

● When communicating, use the key talking points whenever possible to maintain clear and consistent
messaging among our entire team.

● We must prepare for questions about Webb Middle School and any confusion about the differences
between our current planning work and referendum projects.


